
Hi New Professionals!  

We’ve had a few changes this month. Most important of which, we have 

established a committee to help organize and improve our events.  

This month, we have a two tiered event. For those that can come to the 

pumpkin patch, we are meeting for some fresh apple cider donuts and 

pumpkin picking @5:30pm in the Red Barn Cafe.  

After, we hope to meet the rest of you out at Pinstripes for a happy hour 

of networking and Bocce Ball @7:00pm in the bar.  

Please register for this event on the website. 

www.chicagoift.org/newprofessionals.html 

Best regards, 

~Mike Carson, CSIFT NP Chair 

Please save the dates for upcoming NP 

events on November 17th and December 8th! 

Ne w P r o fe s s i o n a l s  Octo be r  E v e n t: October 27, 2011  

Goebberts Pumpkin Farm 
and Pinstripes Happy Hour 

Q: Who are New Profes-

sionals? 

A: New Professionals are 
anyone that has joined the 
Food Industry in the past 

10 years 

Committee Chair : 
Mike Carson 

 
Committee Members: 

Niki Baran 
Molly Connor 

Kendra  Hutchison 

Phone: 847-909-8100 
E-mail: mcarson@vanheesinc.com 

Website: www.chicagoift.org 

N e w  P r of e s s i on a l s  
C om mi tte e  

Pinstripes: 100 West Higgins 

Road, South Barrington - 

(847) 844-9300  

Goebberts Farm: 40 W. Higgins 

Road  

South Barrington, IL 60010 

(847) 428-6727  

http://www.chicagoift.org/newprofessionals.html

